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07/12/2020  21:25:332020/4853/P OBJ Mr & Mrs Cheung We are objecting to the proposed plans for the enlargement of the rear window on the 1st floor as detailed in 

the drawings. 

We are direct neighbours to 32 Achilles Road and an enlargement of the window at the rear would encroach 

on our privacy and interfere with our quiet enjoyment of our garden. It is particularly acute given all the 

gardens are raised at the rear.  We are also not aware of any properties on Achilles Road having enlarged 

windows at the rear; so this could set an unwanted precedent for the road.
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